
Bulletin Board Policy 

Bulletin boards serve to inform patrons of upcoming or continuous events and services.  

Individuals and organizations may submit notices that are in keeping with the library’s mission.  

Current, local/regional and nonprofit notices are given priority.  The bulletin board in the 

Children’s Department is for notices relevant to children and families.  Library staff shall 

determine what is appropriate for posting and where it shall be posted.  Posting or distribution 

of any materials in the library does not indicate library endorsement of the ideas, issues, or 

events promoted by those materials. 

Posting Guidelines 

 Bulletin board notices must be presented to Library staff for approval and posting. 

 Materials supporting or opposing a political candidate, ballot measure or specific 

religious conviction are prohibited. 

 Materials are posted for a maximum of thirty days. 

 Library staff shall remove bulletin board postings and event notices as appropriate and 

discard notices unless otherwise notified. 

 All posted materials are displayed at the owner’s risk. 
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